
U.N.  REFUSES  TO  PUNISH  SEX
OFFENDERS

Bill  Donohue  wrote  a  letter
today to U.N. Secretary General
Ban  Ki-moon  on  the  refusal  of
the  United  Nations  to  punish
sexual  abuse  committed  by  its
peacekeeping missions. He wants
the U.N. to either implement its

“zero  tolerance”  policy,  adopted  in  2004,  or  to  stop  all
proceedings against the Holy See on this issue.

To read Donohue’s letter, click here.
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